
This week at Lamb of God  +  October 3, 2021 
Worship Attendance   

10:00 am—86 

Sunday 9:00 –9:40 am 
9:00—9:30 am 
 
10:00 am 
 
11:30 am—1:00 pm 
5:00 pm 

Adult Bible Study 
Ms Chrissy Teens Bible Study 
For 10 years old + 
Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming 
Fellowship Hour 
Confirmation Class 

Monday 1:00 pm 
6:00 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 
Elder’s Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study—Matthew 
In person & Live Streaming 
Bible study—Explaining the 
Scary Stuff in Revelation 
In person & Live Streaming 

Thursday 8:00 am 
11:00 am 
 

Yard Maintenance 
Board of Education & 
Stewardship Meeting 

Friday 7:00 pm Elders & Council Meet 
With Rev. Rick Wolfram 

Saturday 8:30 –11:00 am Stewardship Seminar 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to 
the glory of God, from Gary Drago 
 
 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES       

 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Joshua 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday Evening at 7:00 pm—Explaining all the Scary Stuff in 

Revelation 
 
 

MS CHRISSY’S TEENS BIBLE STUDY 
SUNDAYS 9:00 AM—9:30 AM.   

 
Ms. Chrissy is hosting a Teens Bible Study for those 10 years old and  
beyond on Sunday mornings in the Youth Room, adjacent to the         
fellowship hall. 
 
CHILDREN’S CHURCH RETURNS SUNDAY MORNING 
We have resumed Children’s Church during our Worship services at 
10:00 am.  Following Pastor’s Children’s message, those kids who have 
their parents permission, and would like to, can join Ms. Chrissy in the 
recently cleaned and sanitized kids room. Children will be back during 
the Offertory, so they can have Communion with 
their family. 

 
CHURCH COUNCIL 
Pray about becoming one of these officers for the 
Church  Council.  We need Trustee, Stewardship,  
Education/Youth.  If you have any questions see Ron 
Jonas, Chairman of the Church Council. We will be 
voting in October for these positions. 

 



SUNDAY MORNING GREETERS WANTED: 
The Stewardship/Evangelism Committee is looking for volunteers 
who would like to serve as Greeters on Sunday morning. This  
ministry position involves greeting all who come for worship on 
Sunday Morning, being on the lookout for Visitors. You would 
make sure Visitors receive one of the blue Visitor bags that are  
under the information desk across from Pastor’s office. Introduce 
them to the Elder’s on duty, Pastor Mark and Pastor Hensler, as 
well as some of the other members congregating in the Narthex 
before worship. Make them feel welcome. Let them know that they 
are welcome to sit wherever they desire, but we do have a pew  
reserved for those wondering where to sit. You would be in the 
Narthex at the end of service to greet them again on the way out, 
and welcoming them to join us in the Fellowship Hall if they have 
time. Let our Church Secretary Carey Onore know if you are        
interested. 
  
SUNDAY MORNING COMMUNION GATEKEEPERS: 
The Elders are looking for volunteers to assist directing             
worshipers during Communion. You would serve in teams of two, 
letting people know row by row when it’s their turn to come up 
for Communion, and when they can approach the rail for their 
turn. Please contact Head Elder Ervin Glann (810) 287-8793 or 
Elder Kurt Nelson (810) 232-0964 if you are interested.

 

Wanted: Volunteers to Sponsor  

our  Sunday Fellowship Hour 

You would plan, purchase, set up and clean up.  You can make, 

or buy treats. (Entermann’s Outlet store is a great resource).  We 

suggest one to two families/individuals for each Sunday.  A sign

-up sheet is on the bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall. 



PRIVATE HOME COMMUNION:  

 Pastor Mark would like to offer a short   devotional time with 
the Lord’s Supper for those who, because of COVID-19 or other 
reasons are not comfortable coming and communion at a public 
worship service, but might be comfortable with Pastor Dave or 
Pastor Mark coming into your home at a time of your choosing. 
If you are interested in this ministry, please call the Church Of-
fice.  

CONFIRMATION CLASS  

Lamb of God Confirmation Class Sunday, at 5:00 pm in the  

Fellowship Hall.   

NEW TOPIC FOR MONDAY WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
On Monday, at 1:00 pm.  Joshua:  The Lord’s Promise        ful-
filled.  Come and join us!! Copies of the 1st sessions are on 
the table in the Fellowship Hall. 
Behind the historical details and the epic battles recorded in he 
Book of Joshua lies a covenant of grace, God’s promise that He 
made with Abraham and his descendants forever.  Although 
 covering a time span of only about thirty years, the Book of 
Joshua points forward in time to another Joshua-Jesus of        
Nazareth-who’s coming in significant forever.  In both rite and 
event, Joshua both anticipates the fulfillment of Abraham’s 
promise in Christ.  In this study you will learn: 
 The importance of the land promised to Abraham and its   

connection to and fulfillment in the coming Messiah; 
 The seriousness of sin as exemplified by the destruction of 

the great city of Jericho and of the inhabitants of Canaan; 
 The sweetness of God’s grace as shown to those finding  

sanctuary in the cities of refuge and especially to Rahab and 
her family,. 

 



New Bible Study on Wednesday Evenings,  

at 7:00 PM 

The Book of Revelation is an open letter written to the 
1st Century Christian Church that was experiencing terrible 
persecution at the hands of the Roman government and its 
Emperor. Jesus Christ came to John, the Apostle and         
commanded him to write this letter as a source of comfort 
and strength to the faithful. It is written in code using      
symbols that the Church at that time would’ve understood. 
We however in the 21st century need help interpreting the 
symbolic language used. Please join us for this preliminary 
and preparatory study of Revelation which will include a 
video segment hosted by the former Speaker of the Lutheran 
Hour, Rev. Ken Klaus.   



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com  
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com  

Date Greeters Gatekeepers for  
Communion 

10-3-21 
LWML 
Sunday 

Rita Jones 
Karen Ash 

Ruth Wass & Faith Moss 
Karen Gleason & Joanne Glann 

10-10-21 Nick Grim 
Madelyn, Natalie, 
Charlotte Grim 

Nick Grim & Madelyn Grim 
Jim & Chrissy Cates 

10-17-21 Karen Gleason 
Madelyn, Natalie, 
Charlotte Grim 

Karen Gleason  
& Brian Tretheway 
Cindy Goodall & Carey Onore 

10-24-21 Dale Norrington Dale & Lori Norrington 
Karen Gleason & Joanne Glann 



PHONE A FRIEND/GREETING CARD MINISTRY 

Our Homebound members and those who are 
in Care Facilities love to have a call from their 
friends at Lamb of God. Please  consider   
calling those you know.  Call the Church     
office and we can provide contact info. 
We would also like to send cards to our  
Homebound and Care  Facility members, as 
well as those who are unable to attend live 
worship Zoom/Live Stream Bible Studies and Worship.  If you 
would like to participate in sending cards then simply purchase 
your own greeting card then pick up labels with names and       
address on them available on the table by Pastor’s   office.  Affix 
these address labels and mail the cards..  There is also a directory, 
if you want to send to anyone of our congregation.  This is a great 
way to let your Lamb of God family know that you are thinking 
of them.  There is also some cards on the free table. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

 Elder’s  Schedule  

Date Time Elder 

10/3/21 10:00 am Fred Hill & Kurt Nelson 

10/10/21 10:00 am Fred Wass & Jim Bur 

10/17/21 10:00 am Gerald Prosch & Ervin Glann 

10/24/21 10:00 am Fred Hill & Kurt Nelson 



OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH 
The “Bunch” will be going to Blondies on Hill Road on 
Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at 12:30 pm.  Everyone is     
welcome. 



NOTES FROM FRANKLIN AVE MISSION  (FAM)  
 
The items they can still use are baby wipes, shampoo & conditioner and 
small travel sizes of deodorant.  They also always need all sizes of 
socks and underwear. 
 

 
 

Clothing Closet-still downsizing.  Only requested items please.  FAM 

is  always  in need  of diaper wipes (out again), men’s shoes all types 

10, 11, 12 men’s. and  Women’s  shoes 7, 8, 9, 10.  

 
 

 

Thank you to all that helped with Franklin Ave.      
Mission, from those that prepared the meal to those 
that served.  Thank you. 



HELP WANTED! 
The Quilters would 

love to have you on 

Tuesday morning, at 

10:00 am,  to help 

with the quilts.  No Experience necessary.  There are other things 

that need to be done.  You are welcome to come and    help-they 

even take a break, sometimes donuts, sometimes a homemade 

cake or brownies.  All are welcome for the fun,      fellowship 

and food. 

 

 

HAPPY  
HALLOWEEN 

INSIDE  
TREATING,  

Sunday, October 
31st, from 3-5 pm. 
This is open to 
ANYONE. Please 
sign up if you are 
going to have a 
table to pass out 
candy.  A Sign up 
sheet is on the 
bulletin board in 
the Fellowship 
Hall. Also if you 
can provide some  
candy, we would 
appreciate it.  The 
“shopping cart” is 
set up in the    
narthex for the 
candy.   
Thank you. 



FREE SEMINAR  
AT LAMB OF  GOD:  

Saturday,  
October 9th, 2021  

8:30 AM – 11:00 AM 
  

Rev. Rick Wolfram D. Min. (Assistant to the President –      
Stewardship Ministries for the    
Michigan District) will be   hosting a 
free (for Lamb of God) seminar 
“Stewardship By God’s Design” that 
focuses our attention on our life as       
Christians being stewards (or      
managers) of God’s gracious gifts to 
us. This seminar will be offered in the future to other LCMS               
congregations for a fee, but since LOG has agreed to be a test 
congregation for this program, there is no charge to us. It will 
begin with a light breakfast at 8:30 AM, followed by a 2 hour 
presentation, that will culminate in nominations of a small 
group of “Stewardship Champions” who will help the topics 
discussed continue moving forward. Rev. Wolfram will then 
lead a Bible Study on Sunday morning, October 10th at 9:00 
AM, and then preach for our 10:00 AM Service  
All are welcome and encouraged to attend these events. 

  Pastor Mark 



AT LAMB OF  GOD:  
Saturday,  

October 9th, 2021  
8:30 AM – 11:00 AM 

 

“Stewardship By God’s Design” 
Rev. Rick Wolfram  

 

It will begin with a light breakfast  
at 8:30 am. 

 

Sunday-Bible Study with Rev. Wolfram 
At 9:00 am. 

 


